
Led by Dr. Marlene Huff, associate dean and director, the School of Nursing 
faculty enjoyed a productive faculty workday and retreat at The University of 
Akron Field Station at Bath Nature Preserve on Aug. 30. Four new faculty 
members were welcomed — they are, from left:

Joseph Foley, MSN, CPNP AC/PC

Catherine Schoenewald, Ph.D, MSN, APRN-CNP, CEN

Melody A. Betts, DNP, CRNA and

Laura Wyrock, MSN, RN, ACCNS-AG, CCRN


